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Attendance 

Y2M 100% Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K, Y6K 98%           Expected Attendance 

Y3/4M 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1D, Y2F 96%  Expected Attendance 

Y5/4C 95% Concern of under achievement  

Y1C 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3/4G 93% Risk of under achievement 

RecM  91% Risk of under achievement 

RecP   90% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Ella Kaiden Elise Theo A Shae Ronnie P 

Bobby Maxwell Hayden Scarlett Jacob Araeya 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Sophie-Leigh Oscar Amelia Ruby Riley Ashton 

Jude Charlie B Crystal Jake Millie Casey 

Children in Need 

Next Friday is Children In Need Day. 

 

Children are going to be invited to  

attend school in their pyjamas and  

donate to the worthy cause. Classes will complete 

an activity to help them understand why we are 

raising money. 
 

After school, we will be holding a cake stall on the 

playground.  

 

Diary Dates 

 

 19.11.21 - Children in Need Day 

 16.11.21 – Y4 start swimming (TBC) 

 22.11.21 – Book Fair Mon-Thu 

 13.12.21 – Christmas Enterprise Week 
 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

School Uniform 

Thank you all of you who follow our school policy 

regarding uniform, especially for P.E. Please can I 

remind you that trainers need to be totally black 

(soles as well) and we do not allow logos. 

Remembrance  

Yesterday at 11 o’clock, our children  

took part in a minutes silence to  

remember all of those lost during  

conflict. This was the first time our  

children have all been outside  

together (children stayed with their  

class and key stages did not mix) since  

before March 2020.  

 

 

Water in Class 

It is really important that your child has their 

own bottle in class so that they can drink 

throughout the day. Children are only  

allowed water in their bottle in class. Please 

make sure that you put your child’s name  

on their water bottle, to avoid any mix-ups. 

Try to avoid the hard plastic bottles as they 

break very easily when dropped. 

Enterprise 

The week beginning the 13th of December,  

we are planning to hold an enterprise week. 

Children will be taking part in making items  

that they could sell. The idea behind  

enterprise is that children can start to learn about 

budgeting and profit. As we are unable to hold 

Christmas concerts, we would like to invite parents 

in to work with their child. Below is the timetable for 

the activities, which will run from 2pm on the 

specified day. Mrs Parmley will be in touch with 

Nursery parents. More information to follow soon… 


